
 

Concern is raised by parent/staff 
member/child

Green Bullying concern form is 
completed by staff member or 

person who has concern reported to 
them

Mrs Hannan discusses the situation 
with the child or children involved

Deputy headteacher/headteacher 
are informed and next step 

discussed

Children may be involved in deciding 
the next step depending on the age 

of the child

Parent/staff raising concern are 
aware of the outcome - this could be 

monitoring

If monitoring is the next step, all 
staff members are informed in staff 

briefing or staff meeting

If more than monitoring is required, 
Mrs Hannan and 

Deputy/Headteacher to meet with 
the parents of both parties 

separately to decide next steps and 
support for both sets of children

Punishment is decided in line with 
school's behaviour policy

The final result is recored


